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November 24, 2021
Subject: 
Letter of Recommendation for Consolidated Contracting
To whom it may concern: 
I’m providing this letter to highlight the great job that Consolidated Contracting did in renovating two existing senior living communities for ownership in Southern California.  The construction values of these renovations were $2.6MM and $1.2MM.

Specifically, Chuck Doyle and John Kim as project manager and assistant project manager did a great job running these projects.  Their customer service was outstanding, and they anticipated problems and took actions to solve them.  There were some change orders on the project because of owner directed changes and unforeseen conditions, but I always felt the change order was justified and the pricing fair. 
 

I would certainly use Consolidated for future projects and would recommend them to other owners and developers. 

Thanks,

Chad Suitonu
Development Manager
MedCore Partners, LLC
MEDCORE PARTNERS, LLC

12377 Merit Drive, Suite 500, Dallas, TX 75251
(214) 443-8300
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